
ViewSonic Corporation 
 
Subject: Request to change in Identification. 
 
2022-09-22 
 

Dear Regulatory Authority, 
We, ViewSonic Corporation request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 
47CFR2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application will establish a new 
FCC ID: GSSVS18245 under ViewSonic Corporation grant code for purpose of 
marketing. The original grant to NOMVDIC Corporation will remain in effect. 

 

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: 2A4GSRP100 

2. The Original grant date is 2022-06-01. 

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the applicant, model, appearance and 

FCC ID are different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device 

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application 

 

The following files are electronically submit as attachments: 

Cover letter 

External photos 

FCC ID Label format and location 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

  
Sophia Wu/Sr. Engineer 
10 Pointe Dr. Suite 200. Brea, CA 92821, USA 


